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Take a peek!Take A Peek:

Add a little bit of body text

*If we get rain this week and the area floods, we will
need to postpone.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084aa4a829a4f94-rpsa


Families,  just a reminder that the 
office does not open until 7:30. 

 This includes answering the 
phones.  If you need to contact 

your child's teacher before 
7:30am or after 4pm, please use 

the answering machine and 
someone will get the message to 

them.  Thank you from the 
office staff.



Renaissance PTO 

 
Thanks to all who bought and sold Rams cards!! It
was a great success! We are still waiting for a few

more folks to turn in their cards/money, and will give
you complete results after we get those in. We have
had around 100 cards (out of 1000!) returned and

those can be purchased in the office or by emailing
Shelly Smith at gowdysmith@gmail.com. 

 
 

The next PTO meeting will be 
tomorrow, October 23 at 5:30. 

All are welcome! 



Renaissance PTO 

 Sign up to volunteer using this link:  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0C4DA4AD28A4FB6-

monster

Annual Halloween party is 
November 2!

To be entered into the drawing for the month of October,
please submit your Box Tops no later than Friday, October
26th. 
 
Collecting Box Tops is easy and fun! Just cut them off of
participating products, check the expiration date to make
sure they are still valid and tape/glue them on the collection
sheet. Please make sure to put your child’s name and class
name on each collection sheet. Completed forms can be  
turned in ANYTIME at the Parent Club corner by the front
office or to your child’s classroom. Loose Box Tops can also
be submitted (just put them in a baggie or envelope). Thank
you for supporting RAMS students!

The PTO is still in need of many volunteers.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0C4DA4AD28A4FB6-monster


http://www.riverwoodresort.com/-2018-youth-initiative

Sign up Online by clicking on the following 

link:

http://www.riverwoodresort.com/-2018-youth-initiative








Student Council Expectations can be found at:  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1hwik8JCfVdfvBjSq0lOENQjUozcF5S- 

C3VMOB0Ntjc4/edit 

 

Contact Mrs. Liphard at mliphard@renaissancepsa.com for questions or comments. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1hwik8JCfVdfvBjSq0lOENQjUozcF5S-C3VMOB0Ntjc4/edit


 

 

Looking Ahead: 

All Middle School students will be visiting 

the STEM Lab over the next couple weeks.  

 

Middle school Field Trip on November 5th! 

https://drive.google.com/fil
e/d/1n2aJxYiduS8hsAom
msdIYWjV0M4fH0Lv/view

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1n2aJxYiduS8hsAommsdIYWjV0M4fH0Lv/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1n2aJxYiduS8hsAommsdIYWjV0M4fH0Lv/view


Athletics
Cross-Country: 
Our Running Rams wrapped up their season last Friday at the Alma College:
Scottie Classic.  We want to congratulate them on a fabulous season, filled with
personal bests, medals, and great memories!  We are already looking forward to
our next season! 
 
Volleyball: 
The “A/B” volleyball teams will travel on Monday, October 22, to Cadillac Heritage
Christian taking on the Patriots.  The action begins at 6:00.  The Patriots play at
the Temple Hill Baptist gym - make sure that you go to the correct address. 
 
The “B” division team will host St. Ann on Thursday, October 25.  The match is set
to begin at 5:30.  We hope to see you all there to support our team! 
 
MMSL League Volleyball Tournament: 
The tournament will be held at FlexTech High School on Blanchard Road in
Shepherd on November 3.  The tournament will begin at 10:00am.  Schedules will
be made available once the season has ended and brackets are set.  Information
was sent home with the student-athletes last week. 
 
Boys Basketball Tryouts: 
Boys in the 5th - 8th grade are welcome to attend the basketball tryouts on
Monday and Tuesday (Oct. 22/23).  A completed physical form is required to
tryout.Tryouts are Monday 3:30 - 5:30 and Tuesday 3:30 - 5:00 
 
Cheer Tryouts: 
5th - 8th grade cheer tryouts will be announced very soon!  Be on the lookout and
check the athletics website often. 
 
Fall Athletics Banquet: 
We will celebrate our cross-country and volleyball athletes on November 20 from
5:30 - 7:00pm in the school’s cafeteria.  Cross-Country and Volleyball athletes,
along with their families, are invited to attend. 
 



Specials and Enhancements

Name:_____________________________________ 

Phone Number: _______________________ 

Please mark quantity next to the shirt size: 

Youth sizes: YS__ YM__ YL__ YXL__ 

Adult sizes: AS__ AM__ AL__ AXL__

T-Shirts are $10 each. 
All orders and money are due by October 26th. 

Checks can be made payable to RPSA. 
Give order forms and money to Mr. Wiseman or drop off at the office

Band T-shirt Sales


